
 

 

Northwest Allen County Schools believes in providing a healthy and safe learning environment that engages, 
supports, and challenges each learner in a culture of achievement and excellence. 

 

(FORT WAYNE, IND., June 8, 2022) – We are all hurting from the devastating news that Owen Scheele, a student at 
Carroll High School passed away yesterday. We want our NACS family to know that as you mourn and if you 

discover assistance is needed, please contact the CHS Guidance Office at (260) 637-3161. We have counselors 
ready to help students work through the grieving process. On behalf of the NACS district, our thoughts and prayers 
are with the family and all those who knew Owen.  
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